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6 February 2018

Dear Parents of Year 5 & 6

This year in support of our work in H.S.L.E. we will be visiting Bathurst. Year 5 & 6 will be leaving
on Monday 19 March and returning on Wednesday 21 March. The children will be travelling by
coach. This excursion is a three day trip that offers the students hands on experience and

knowledge of Australia during the gold rush.

The cost for the excursion is $330. This amount can be paid in full or by installments. The final
payment needs to be forwarded to the school by Monday 12 March. A list of what the children will
need to bring and our itinerary will follow soon.

As you are aware an overnight excursion is a huge responsibility for teachers and children to
undertake. As such, only those children who exhibit cooperative behaviour at school will be

permitted to attend.

James Tod Dr John Paterson
Stage 3 Supervisor Principal
e

PLEASE RETURN TO THE CLASS TEACHER

| give permission for my child of class to
attend the excursion to Bathurst on Monday |9 March to Wednesday 21 March.

| understand the cost is $330 and that travel to and from Bathurst and to the venues will be by
coach.

date

O | have made an online payment. The receipt number is

O | have enclosed cash/cheque as payment.

Date

Signed
Parent/Guardian



